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Autumn 1 

With our first half term drawing  

to an end, we would like to thank  

you for all your support and  

participation with our Marvellous Me topic 

which has been a huge success.  

We have looked in depth at how we are all 

special and unique and produced some 

wonderful work across this half term. 

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you for attending our Harvest Festival. 

We really appreciate all your kind words and 

positive feedback. The children thoroughly 

enjoyed it and we are so proud of them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter 

Just a reminder that we regularly use  

Twitter to showcase our learning and  

share what the children have been up to. Please 

check our page regularly to see what our 

learning focus is each week so you can see the 

skills we are building on. We have celebrated 

many achievements across this half term, please 

take a look if you haven’t already! 

 

Uniform 

Just another gentle reminder, to please label all 

items of clothing as they can easily get misplaced 

when the children are getting changed to and 

from PE sessions. Thank you. 

 

 

Up next: Autumn 2 

Next half term, the focus  

of our learning will be on  

Festivals and Celebrations. We would love it if 

you could tweet or bring a photo in of your child 

enjoying a celebration (birthday, wedding etc) to 

@OPAK_RVS. These will then be used 

throughout the topic to promote excitement and 

purposeful learning. 

 

Phonics Homework 

Your child will shortly receive their own 

individual pack of flash cards. These are to aid 

their fluency and understanding at home as well 

as in school. If a sound needs practicing in more 

depth this will be written in their reading record. 

You can also place the cards down to make CVC 

words (c-a-t) and ask the children to read them. 

We have made great progress! 

 

Christmas performance 

Yes, we will be back for another performance 

next half term! We are hoping to bring the 

festive spirit of joy and cheer once again with the 

power of our voices. Date to follow shortly. 

 

Open door policy 

If you have any queries or questions about your 

child’s experience in school, please make an 

appointment to see us. We will always do our 

best to work with you, please do not hesitate to 

see us if you are concerned.  
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